
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 July 2015 

 

 

James Dann 

fyi-request-2894-308b0d01@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear James Dann 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“ I am writing to you to request figures on the total value of the Crown's financial 

contribution to Canterbury, following the earthquakes of 2010 and 2011. ” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 1 July 2015 and will be dealt with in 

accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Erin Roxburgh  

 

 

 

Erin Roxburgh 

Ministerial Coordinator 


